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Notice Regarding Recording of Extraordinary Loss 
 

Mitsubishi Motors Corporation (MMC) announces that it has recorded extraordinary loss in its non-consolidated 

financial results for the 2015 fiscal year ended March 31, 2016. The detail is as follows: 

 

                       

1. Effect on financial results 

Loss on revaluation of investment in United States-based subsidiary Mitsubishi Motors North America, 

Inc. amounting to JPY 24.6 billion due to a drop in the value of the subsidiary’s net assets. 

 

This recording carries no effect on MMC’s consolidated financial results. 

 

 


